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7 January 2021 
   
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
WINK – ‘Love Languages’ MFL – Wednesday 20 January 2021 
 
Each year we hold a series of parental learning events that are called WINKs (Wildern, Interactive 
Nights of Knowledge).   This ‘Love Languages’ WINK is aimed at parents of all years with a view to 
supporting linguists in achieving their potential. You do not need to have any prior language 
knowledge - just the ‘can-do’ attitude to help your budding linguists learn, revise and enjoy their 
language learning journey. 
 
Our team of experienced linguists will guide you and your child through what MFL has to offer.  We 
will share proven strategies to support their learning and ways to develop as an independent, curious 
language learner. 
 
The evening will be hosted as a virtual event and will begin at 6:00pm on the Wildern Broadcasting 
Channel.   
 
You will be able to access this event from the stated time via the link on the WINK area of our school 
website: Here 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr T Russell 
Acting Director of Learning - Modern Foreign Languages 
 

https://www.wildern.hants.sch.uk/teaching-and-learning/wink/

